
 

    

 
   

 
   

    

 

          
           

 

 
         

               
               

 
            

          
  

  
                 

      
 

           
 

     
 

 
      

 

 
 
 

  
             

        
        
  

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 

Date: December 12, 2016 

Subject: Increased functionality coming soon to Jiva 

Summary: Coming first quarter 2017, providers using Jiva, available through the Navinet 
provider portal, will be able to submit member information not associated with prior 
authorizations. 

AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana is working to make Jiva more robust, offering more functionality 
for our providers. Coming early next year, providers will be able to easily and quickly add 
member assessments and forms, even if the documents are not related to a prior authorization. 

Beginning December 12, 2016, you may notice the placeholder icon in Jiva for this function. 
AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana expects this function to become available during the first quarter 
of 2017. 

We will keep you posted on our progress and will notify providers about this new feature as 
soon as it is available for use. 

The screen shots below show where you will find the new icon: 

New icon on search results 

New icon on member search results 

Questions: 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members. If you 
have questions about this communication, please contact AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana’s 
Provider Services department at 1-888-922-0007 or your Provider Network Management 
Account Executive. 
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